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FY25-011 ad.cuius.bonum@proton.me 3/21/2025

Requesting the actual electronic data maintained by the district's Treasurer for the annual expenses 
paid to identified vendors, firms, and individuals for the fiscal years 2019, 2009, and 1999. This 
request specifically excludes salaries, wages, and benefits paid to staff members. We are interested 
invendors, firms, and individuals who have received total payments of $500 or more for each fiscal 
year, regardless of whether this total comes from a single payment or multiple payments.

3/23/2025

FY25-012 ad.cuius.bonum@proton.me 3/23/2025

Requesting the actual electronic data maintained by the district's Treasurer for the annual expenses 
paid to identified vendors, firms, and individuals for the fiscal years 2020, 2010, and 2000. This 
request specifically excludes salaries, wages, and benefits paid to staff members. We are interested 
invendors, firms, and individuals who have received total payments of $500 or more for each fiscal 
year, regardless of whether this total comes from a single payment or multiple payments.

3/25/2025

FY25-013 ad.cuius.bonum@proton.me 3/25/2025

Requesting the actual electronic data maintained by the district's Treasurer for the annual expenses 
paid to identified vendors, firms, and individuals for the fiscal years 2022, 2012, and 2002. This 
request specifically excludes salaries, wages, and benefits paid to staff members. We are interested 
invendors, firms, and individuals who have received total payments of $500 or more for each fiscal 
year, regardless of whether this total comes from a single payment or multiple payments.

3/26/2025

FY25-014 ad.cuius.bonum@proton.me 3/26/2025

Requesting the actual electronic data maintained by the district's Treasurer for the annual expenses 
paid to identified vendors, firms, and individuals for the fiscal years 2023, 2013, and 2003. This 
request specifically excludes salaries, wages, and benefits paid to staff members. We are interested 
invendors, firms, and individuals who have received total payments of $500 or more for each fiscal 
year, regardless of whether this total comes from a single payment or multiple payments.

3/27/2025

FY25-015 ad.cuius.bonum@proton.me 3/29/2025

Requesting the actual electronic data maintained by the district's Treasurer for the annual expenses 
paid to identified vendors, firms, and individuals for the fiscal years 2015 and 2005. This request 
specifically excludes salaries, wages, and benefits paid to staff members. We are interested 
invendors, firms, and individuals who have received total payments of $500 or more for each fiscal 
year, regardless of whether this total comes from a single payment or multiple payments.

3/30/2025

FY25-016 ad.cuius.bonum@proton.me 3/30/2025

Requesting the actual electronic data maintained by the district's Treasurer for the annual expenses 
paid to identified vendors, firms, and individuals for the fiscal years 2016 and 2006. This request 
specifically excludes salaries, wages, and benefits paid to staff members. We are interested 
invendors, firms, and individuals who have received total payments of $500 or more for each fiscal 
year, regardless of whether this total comes from a single payment or multiple payments.

3/31/2025

FY25-017 ad.cuius.bonum@proton.me 3/28/2025

Requesting the actual electronic data maintained by the district's Treasurer for the annual expenses 
paid to identified vendors, firms, and individuals for the fiscal years 2018, 2008, and 1998. This 
request specifically excludes salaries, wages, and benefits paid to staff members. We are interested 
invendors, firms, and individuals who have received total payments of $500 or more for each fiscal 
year, regardless of whether this total comes from a single payment or multiple payments.

3/31/2025

FY25-018 ad.cuius.bonum@proton.me 3/31/2025

Requesting the actual electronic data maintained by the district's Treasurer for the annual expenses 
paid to identified vendors, firms, and individuals for the fiscal years 2017 and 2007. This request 
specifically excludes salaries, wages, and benefits paid to staff members. We are interested 
invendors, firms, and individuals who have received total payments of $500 or more for each fiscal 
year, regardless of whether this total comes from a single payment or multiple payments.

3/31/2025
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